525 Junction Rd
Madison, W1 53717
www.fdstelecom.com

September 7, 2016

Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S W.

Olympia, WA 98502-5964

RE: McDaniel Telephone Company
Metaswitch Conversion: Off Premise Extension

To whom it may concern:
Please find enclosed the following tariff pages:

WN U4 Schedule 9 Fourth Revised Sheet 105
Third Revised Sheet 106

The purpose of this filing is to grandfather and/or modify certain services and features offered by the
Company. The Company will not be offering these services due to changes in network facilities.

With this filing we will be revising Off Premise Extension in an effort to standardize our language across all
TDS Companies. Along with the OPX language standardization we will be grandfathering OPX
provisioned in or through the Central Office. We do not yet have customer counts on this service as it is
done with a switch audit at the time of conversion. A copy of the Customer Notice isin

will be notified with their September bills.
The proposed effective date is October 7, 2016.
If you have any questions, please contact mg.

Sincerely,

Kris A. Gr
Tariff Administrator
Kris.groth@tdstelecom.com
608.664.4186

Enclosures

Cc: Mr. Richard Finnigan

cluded. Customers



